
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:51:59 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 2:06 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Yusufali Mariam

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I just drove past a gas station with gas prices at $2.02. Having said that univo vegetable oil was selling at NoFrills
for 11.95 just 2 weeks ago.
Please don't add to my list of prices for essentials. Also important to note, we haven't received any similar raises at
work during this inflation. Raise our salaries and then raise the cost of living.

-- Attachment --




